
 
 

 

 

 
February 18, 2020 

 

The Honorable Richard Neal    The Honorable Kevin Brady  

Chairman      Ranking Member  

House Committee on Ways and Means   House Committee on Ways and Means 

1102 Longworth House Office Building   1139 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Neal and Ranking Member Brady: 

 

On behalf of the membership of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners1, we extend our thanks for 

your efforts to protect consumers from surprise medical bills. As insurance regulators, we recognize the challenge 

of maintaining affordable and accessible insurance markets and the importance of balancing the interests of 

consumers, insurers, and health care providers.  We applaud you for taking on this challenge and working to find 

the right balance 




